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Letters Home

All Classes : COVID Letter (by email.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Oscar D, Pilots - Fantastic crown making in art.

This Week
COVID: Thank you for everyone's vigilance round COVID. All the measures being put 

in place both at home and at school, have resulted in no new cases in the latter part of 

this week. Please can we all continue to work together to keep everyone healthy. 

Class News from Beachcombers
Beachcombers' students have been settling into their new class and routine 

beautifully this term. They have been making new friends and becoming familiar with 

the different members of staff in our class. They have been enjoying a range of 

different mark-making activities, swimming, and in particular, an exciting teddy bears' 

picnic! The children have also been engaging in fantastic forest school sessions each 

week and despite the inclement weather, have really enjoyed them! We are all very 

proud of our students for how wonderfully they have settled into Beachcombers!

Yoimoji of the Week: Jazzle
Jazzle is Creative. “I’m full of new ideas. It’s great fun coming up 

with different ways to do things and express myself.” We are using 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating 

OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our 

website’s news pages.



More Photos from Beachcombers
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